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MEETING MINUTES 

August 12, 2020 (1:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.) 

The meeting was called to order at 1:32 p.m.  

1. Welcome and Introductions 
 
The following members of the Stanislaus and Tuolumne Rivers Groundwater Basin 
Association Groundwater Sustainability Agency (STRGBA GSA) attended via Zoom: 
 Modesto Irrigation District (MID): John Davids 
 Oakdale Irrigation District (OID): Eric Thorburn 
 City of Modesto:   Miguel Alvarez 
 Stanislaus County:   Walt Ward 
 City of Oakdale:   Michael Renfrow 
 City of Riverbank:   Michael Riddell  
Other Attendees 
 Public:    Alexis Stevens, Somach, Simmons & Dunn 
      Stacy Henderson, Terpstra Henderson  
      Hilary Reinhard, Provost &Pritchard 
      Melissa Williams, MID 

Kirsten Pringle, Stantec 
Khandriale Clark, Stantec 
Gordon Enas, MID 
Liz Elliott, Todd Groundwater 
Phyllis Stanin, Todd Groundwater 
Chase Hurley, Water and Land Solutions 
Dane Mathis 
John Brichetto 
Stacie Ann Silva 
 

2. Business from the Public 
 
N/A 
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3. Approve 7/8/20 Minutes [Action item] 
 
Ward moved, 2nd by Riddell, to approve 7/8/20 meeting minutes. Motion carried. 
 

4. Public Outreach Update 
 
Williams gave an update on the status of the new website. The website has been completed 
and can be found at strgba.org. Williams stated a joint Modesto/Turlock Subbasin fact sheet 
and STRGBA newsletter explaining GSP development are being prepared and will be 
distributed in the next few months.  
 

5. GSP Update 
 
Stanin stated that the Zone Water Budgets modeling is ongoing.  Also, draft Section 3 of the 
GSP has been uploaded to the STRGBA GSA website.  
 

6. Monitoring Well Update 
 
Elliot gave an update on the planning effort for the monitoring well construction. There have 
been 10 locations identified, 4 of which are still being reviewed. Once the locations are 
finalized a map will be presented to the group.  
 

7. Next meeting 
 
September 9, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. via Zoom webinar. 
 

8. Items too late for the agenda 
 
N/A 
  

http://www.strgba.org/

